
Dropping off and/or  
picking up a container  
at RST North?

From 21 October 2019, road hauliers  
and barge operators must submit their 
pre-notifications via Portbase!

In order to serve you even better in the future, Rotterdam Short Sea Terminals North  
is implementing a new Terminal Operating System. Are you a transporter who needs  
to drop off and/or pick up a container at RST North? If so, pre-notify your visit and  
the container via Portbase! This will apply to all visits effective from 08:00 on  
21 October 2019. 

How it works
You can use the service Hinterland Container Notification Road (web and API interface), 
Road Planning (EDI) and Barge Planning (from autumn 2019 Hinterland Container Notification 
Barge) to submit pre-notifications via Portbase. Once you have submitted a pre-notification, 
you will automatically receive status information on your visit and container. This allows 
you to optimally plan each visit and shorten your overall processing time on the terminal.

Pre-notify your Customs documents via Portbase as well
Are you a transporter and are you also responsible for submitting proper Customs 
documents to RST North? From 21 October 2019, you will always do so via  
Portbase, using the services Notification Import Documentation and Notification  
Export Documentation.

Pre-notification of containers will become available at RST South in the course of 2020.

For more information, visit  
www.rstshortsea.nl and  
www.portbase.com or  
call +31 (0)88 - 625 25 25


